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Agenda Item Number: 2

Agenda Date: June 22, 2022

In Control: San Antonio Housing Commission Meeting

DEPARTMENT:  Neighborhood and Housing Services

DEPARTMENT HEAD:  Veronica Garcia, Interim Director

COUNCIL DISTRICTS IMPACTED:  Citywide

SUBJECT:

Briefing and possible action related to a Letter of Support from the Housing Commission regarding 
UDC amendments.

SUMMARY:

The Housing Commission will consider issuing a letter of support regarding the amendments 
submitted by the Commission to the Development Services Department in February 2022.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

On January 26, 2022 the Housing Commission approved a set of proposed amendments to the 
Unified Development Code (UDC) for submission to the Development Services Department 
(DSD) for further consideration. The amendments are currently continuing through a public 
process overseen by DSD.
 



ISSUE:

The UDC amendments submitted by the Housing Commission are currently moving through 
DSD’s public process which includes review and consideration by the Zoning Commission, 
Planning Commission, and City Council. In July, the amendments will be considered by Zoning 
Commission and Planning Commission. The Commission will consider issuing a letter of support 
for the amendments to be shared with each of these bodies as well as Council in the fall.

FISCAL IMPACT:

There is no fiscal impact at this time.

ALTERNATIVES:

The Housing Commission may decide to not to submit a letter of support as a Commission.

RECOMMENDATION:

NHSD staff recommends the Commission submit a letter of support.
 


